This recommendation is based on the following findings:

1. The proposed subdivision conforms to the Ogden Valley General Plan.

With the recommended conditions, the proposed subdivision complies with applicable county ordinances.
The proposed subdivision will not be detrimental to public health, safety, or welfare.

The proposed subdivision will not deteriorate the environment of the general area so as to negatively
impact surrounding properties and uses.

Administrative Approval

Administrative final approval of the Creager Subdivision No. 2 is hereby granted based upon its compliance with
the Weber County Land Use Code. This approval is subject to the requirements of applicable review agencies
and the conditions of approval listed in this staff report.
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Date of Administrative Approval: Wednesday, January 11, 2017.
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A. Plat Map
B. Feasibility and Will Serve letter



